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EASTER EGGSTRAVAGANZA 

 
We’ve seen some fabulous entries for our 

Easter Eggstravaganza already.  Don’t 
forget that the closing date is Monday 29th 

March. 

 
 

COVID-19 REMINDERS 

 
Thank you for your support with our drop 
off and collection routines.  Please could 

we remind you of the following: 
 

 only one adult per family is 
permitted to drop off and collect.  
Whilst we understand that this can 
be difficult, it is really important that 
as a school community we all follow 
this rule in order to minimise the 
number of people on the school site 
and ensure social distancing can be 
followed 
 

 We love the fact that our school is a 
true family but please can we also 
ask you not to stop and chat whilst 
on the school grounds, including the 
school car park and path 
 

Thank you for helping us to keep everyone 
safe. 

 
 

SMART WATCHES 

 
We know that many of our children love technology 

and are lucky enough to have some of the latest 
devices. 

 
Some children at our schools are wearing smart 

watches and although these are specifically designed 
for children they have a built-in camera which can take 

photos and videos and are, in some cases, internet 
enabled.  Whilst we appreciate that most children will 
have no intention of using these facilities in school, in 
order to safeguard all of our pupils, we regret that we 

cannot allow them to be worn. 
 

Thank you for your support in helping us to safeguard 
all of our children. 

 

PARKING 
 

 
 

We have once again had some concerns raised by 
local residents about inconsiderate and dangerous 

parking around the school.   
 

Please, please be considerate of all of our neighbours 
and DO NOT park or wait on footpaths; on private 

property; across gateways; on double yellow lines or in 
the school safety zone.  

 
Please think about how you would feel as a 

householder in the same circumstances. 
 

Thank you. 

 

 
 

Don’t forget tomorrow (Friday 19th March) is Red 
Nose Day in school. 

DIARY DATES 

 
We’ve been reviewing our summer term 
diary dates.  Watch out for them being 

issued at the end of this term. 


